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Dear Lisa Simpson,  
Thank you for informing me of the review to Mr & Mrs MacDonalds application. 
I would like to Reiterate and add on to my original letter of support, that I feel the house that they wish to build on 
their fathers farm land would support successful continuations of the farm which has been in the family for 
generations. Allowing family to live there to help with the running of the farm and support ageing family members. 
This therefore also reduces the travelling back and forth everyday to help with the heavy workload of running a 
farm, along with the added pressures that can bring. From a environmental perspective also beneficial to be living at 
the farm. I feel it’s right to encourage younger generations to have a work ethic in farming in rural countryside and 
the exciting opportunities that can bring so it passes on for generations to come. The size of the property the 
MacDonalds require we feel are adequate to meet all the families needs.  
Kind Regards  
Mr and Mrs McNee 

Sent from my iPhone 


